M-100, Sub 163
PSDR2-7

From:
To:
Cc:

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Cold Weather/High Loads this weekend - COG check-in
Date: Thursday, December 22, 2022 11:13:25 AM
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Good morning ||

As it currently stands we don’t anticipate calling for COG. With capacity margins as close as they are,
any trend up in load forecast or generation unit derate will likely put us in a scenario where we
would make the call to the Distribution Operator desk. We’'ll keep you posted as the situation
continues to develop.
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Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 10:58 AM
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] Cold Weather/High Loads this weekend - COG check-in

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. ASSESS. VERIFY!! Were you expecting this
email? Are grammar and spelling correct? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the

sender? If suspicious report it, then do not click links, open attachments or enter your ID or

password.
Good morning,

| know everyone is busy and excited preparing for this weekend (for more than one reason).
With temperatures falling Friday into the low teens on Saturday throughout NC and high
temperatures barely making it above freezing we want to check-in on the likelihood of any COG call.
Our winter preparation tests have gone well and we are touching base with customer/member
Cooperatives and our Distribution Operator desk prior to the weekend. Any information you can
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share on outlook, likelihood, or cooperation would be helpful as we prepare. If you would like to
have a call on this subject we are open to that as well.

Thanks,
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